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To the committee, 

 

As a 15 year Oregon resident, my ability to vote depends on the vote by mail system. 

I frequently work at remote locations outside of the state, and being able to review 

ballot and candidate details in the voter's pamphlet; choose where and when I fill out 

my ballot; and submit that ballot by mail have all allowed me to participate in our 

democratic systems. I believe that low-barrier access to voting should always be the 

priority of a functioning and fair government.  

Thank you for your time.  


